
 

 

 

August 29, 2019 
 
 
TO:  Madam Chair Anderson and PRTC Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Robert A. Schneider, PhD 
  Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: September 5, 2019 Commission Meeting Packet 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Enclosed is your board packet for the September 5, 2019 Commission meeting at 7:00 p.m. in 
OMNIRIDE Transit Center’s large conference room on the 2nd floor. 
 
The PRTC Executive Committee will not meet. 
 
One item of note is the Public Hearing Comments for I-395/95 Commuter Choice Program 
Proposed Projects scheduled under the Public Comment Time.  In order for the process to be 
consistent with Northern Virginia Transportation Commission, we have scheduled public hearing 
comments for the proposed projects to be heard during the Public Comment Time on the agenda.  
After which, normal public comment time will follow. 
 
If you have any questions regarding agenda items or any other item in your board packet, please 
contact me at (703) 580-6117 or via email at bschneider@omniride.com. 
 
 
Enclosure:  As stated 
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